
From:  George Teichman 
To:  Clerks Richmondhill; Lena Sampogna   
Copy:  Todd Trudelle 
Sent:  Fri 5/17/2019 11:38 PM 
Subject: May 21, 2019 Committee of the Whole Meeting, Item 11.11- Repeal of the 
Downtown local Centre Secondary Plan  

Please be advised that Upper Yonge Properties Ltd, owner of the site at 10,441 to 
10,459 Yonge Street, Richmond Hill, fully supports the recommendation of Staff Report 
SRPRS.19.100 to repeal By-law 23-17 concerning the Downtown Local Centre 
Secondary Plan. 

We continue to look forward to the initiation of a new Secondary Plan process 
consistent with recent Provincial Policy concerning intensification along Major Corridors. 
Kindly refer to the April 1, 2019 letter submitted by our consultant Goldberg Group at the 
Council Public Meeting of April 3, 2019. 

Thank you, 

George Teichman, President 

Upper Yonge Properties Ltd. 


